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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 

 
 

Class Photographs 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the 

date of the class photographs has been 

changed to Wednesday 22nd May. 

 

Year 4 Class Assembly 

This will now take place on Tuesday 21st May at 

9.30am and we look forward to welcoming Year 4 

parents to this. 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Thank you to those who joined us this 

week for the Book Fair.  All purchases 

created commission for school and we 

now have £300 to spend on books for 

the children. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 96% 

Rec - 92.5% 

Yr 1 - 87% 

Yr 2 - 93% 

Yr 3 - 91% 

Yr 4 - 82.3% 

Yr 5 - 95% 

Yr 6 - 92.5% 

 

 

Well done Nursery! 
 

 

 

Year 6 SATS Week 

Next week (week beginning 13.05.24) is 

SATS week, when the Year 6 children 

complete their tests.  If your child is in 

Year 6 then please ensure they are in school 

on time and that they are well rested 

before their tests.  Mr McGill is going to 

open his classroom door from 8.30am for 

children to come in early.  We wish all the 

Year 6 children the best of luck and we 

know how hard they have worked up to this 

point.  
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